
 

 

           Kilkis, 23 June 2025 
 
 

Participation in the “Geneva Mid Cap Event 2025” 
 
ALUMIL ALUMINIUM INDUSTRY S.A. (“ALUMIL”) participated in the “Geneva Spring 
Midcap Event 2025” held on 19 June 2025 in Geneva, under the auspices of the Athens 
Stock Exchange Group in collaboration with CF&B Communication. The event aimed to 
enhance the international visibility and outreach of listed mid-cap companies to foreign 
institutional investors. 
 
During the event, representatives of ALUMIL held meetings with institutional investors 
and executives of international investment firms, presenting the company’s strategic 
plans, financial results, and international growth prospects. Special emphasis was 
placed on ALUMIL’s initiatives to strengthen sustainability and adopt innovative 
practices. 
 
The presentation used during the investor meetings is available on ALUMIL’s website. 


